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Announcement

Product Discontinuation

Dear customer,

Hereby we would like to inform you about discontinuation of the following product:
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SRF Series – High Frequency Reed Relay up to 20 GHz

Items affected:

SRF03-1A

SRF05-1A

Reason for Discontinuation:

Lower customer demand and higher production costs don’t benefit Standex-Meder  to continue in manufacturing of the 

mentioned relays.

Discontinuation Date:

31. December 2014

Last Time Order Date:

30. November 2014. This is a retrospective  announcement. 

Replacement / Alternative Product:

There is not any replacement nor alternative product available by Standex-Meder Electronics.

Support:

For technical questions or requests for future solutions, please contact Mr David Stastny

dstastny@standexmeder.com
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Product Manager
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Chief Technology Officer
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Chief Business Officer


